April 24, 2017

Dear 8th Grade Parents,

The Math EOC's are on May 11th-12th at the Palm Beach County District offices on Forest Hill. The tests start at 8:30. Mrs. Ewing has been allowed to use 29 computers at that time. Fortunately for us that is the number of 8th graders registered. We have been asked by a number of the students if their parents could drop them off at the offices instead of school and wait for them until they complete the tests on each day. After the tests the students would be required to return to school for the remainder of the day for their final two 8th grade days. Students that choose to take the bus will have to wait until both sessions of the test are complete (this may mean that they will have to wait for an hour and half after their test is complete). Please fill out the form and return it to your math teacher by Friday, April 28th. If the form is not returned, it will be assumed that the student will be driven to and from the testing site by their parent.

Thank you for your attention.

Jennifer Uible

NAME of STUDENT:	
Please check the appropriate box to indicate what your plan for the Math EOC is for May 11-12, 2017.	
	My Child will be dropped off at the Palm Beach County School District Office at 3300 Forest Hill Boulevard, West Palm Beach, FL 33406 and I will pick him/her up at the location once they are finished and bring them back to All Saints.
	My Child will be dropped off at All Saints at 7:15 and transported to Palm Beach School District and back.
Pare	nt Signature Date